Gerald Horner

From: Gerald Horner [jer.willengr@juno.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 8:58 AM

To: ‘glennbaly12345@gmail.com’

Cc: ‘findthepattern@icloud.com'; 'Peter Domine'
Subject: Proposed 848 Mildred Partition Land Application
Attachments: Osborn Partition Application 06-10-23 - Signed.pdf
Hello Glen,

My firm is coordinating and making Partition Application for the Owners of the 848 Mildred Lane SE Property.

The Owner and myself, as the Engineer would like to appraise you of this plan and if you should
have any questions, please contact me at the contacts below.

A full set of the Partition Application Plans is attached for your review.

Jerry Horner

Willamette Engineering, Inc.
PO Box 9032

Salem, Or 97305

PH: 503-304-0905

Email: jer.willengr@juno.com




